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Parents evening 

Book Fair 

Superhero Disco 

Outdoor Worship 

 

Parents Evening 
Parents evening for the children in Reception to Year 5 is on 

Wednesday! Please sign up in the office so we can discuss your 

child’s progress so far this year. Year 6 will be after half term 

upon Mr Wane’s return.  

 

Book Fair 
The book fair will run on Monday to Wednesday 

 next week. Please come along and  buy a book!  

School receives money for every book bought  

and so we put this straight back  into buying  

more books for our library or classrooms. 

 

Superhero Disco 
    On Tuesday, the Friends are hosting 

    our Superhero Disco. The tickets are 

    £1.50 (will include a drink and bag of 

    sweets) Infants 3.30-4.30pm.  

    Juniors 4.45-5.45pm. Due to the 

    weather getting darker, we require 

    your child to be picked up by some

    one to ensure their safety getting 

    home (even Year 6!) 

Outdoor Worship 
Next Wednesday, we are broadening our minds and souls and 

having an act of worship outside! (So let’s hope for good  

weather!) It will be led by Reverend Mike and is part of our 

message that God is everywhere, and Christians can worship 

anywhere. Please send your child in with a plastic bag. 

 

Break up for half term 
We break up for half term on Friday 28th October at the 

usual time and reopen on Tuesday 8th November.  

 

Menu 
Mon: pizza or cheese 

omelette 

Tues: beef or veggie 

burger or hot dog 

Weds: sweet chilli 

chicken or ravioli &  

garlic bread 

Thurs: roast beef or 

chicken 

Fri: fish fillet or  

chicken dippers 

New menu after 

half term! 

 


